SPECIAL MEETING CITY COUNCIL SEPTEMBER 3, 2021

A special meeting of the Groves City Council was held September 3, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. in the Groves City
Council Chamber with Mayor Chris Borne, Councilmember Rhonda Dugas, Councilmember Mark McAdams,
and Councilmember Paul Oliver in attendance. Mayor Pro Tem Sidney Badon was not in attendance.
Mayor Borne called the meeting to order and led the prayer and pledge of allegiance. Mayor Borne
welcomed the attendees.

CONSIDER SCHEDULING A PUBLIC HEARING AT GROVES CITY HALL AT 5:00 P.M. ON SEPTEMBER
16, 2021 FOR THE PURPOSE OF REVIEWING THE CITY OF GROVES' PROPOSED FY 2021-2022
BUDGET: Councilmember Dugas made a motion to schedule a public hearing to be held at 5:00 p.m. on
September 16, 2021 at Groves City Hall for the purpose of reviewing the City of Groves’ proposed FY 2021-
2022 budget and Councilmember Oliver seconded. Mayor Borne asked for questions. City Attorney James
Black explained that the appropriation ordinance is a part of the budget and that the budget will be reviewed
including the appropriation ordinance. Councilmember Dugas amended the motion to schedule a public
hearing to be held at 5:00 p.m. on September 16, 2021 at Groves City Hall for the purpose of reviewing the
City of Groves’ proposed FY 2021-2022 budget, including the appropriation ordinance. Councilmember
Oliver seconded the amended motion. There was no further discussion and the motion passed
unanimously.

Mayor Borne asked for Councilimember comments and there were none. There being no further

business, Mayor Borne adjourned the meeting at 4:34 p.m.
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